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New Washington Heights Community Plan 
 
Over the past sixteen months, community residents, stakeholders, planners, and public 
officials participated in a series of meetings to create the New Washington Heights 
Community Plan.  This plan seeks to address the current issues and concerns of the 
community while recommending strategies that will allow the New Washington Heights 
Community to maximize its full potential. 
 
The New Washington Heights Plan is a statement of the community’s vision and seeks to 
address both the immediate concerns and long-term goals of the community.  The plan 
provides direction for community leaders, stakeholders, and the development community, 
and serves to guide for where and how future development should occur. 
 
The Plan will be on the May 19th public hearing docket for your consideration. 
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